
Thank you to all 
Richland County 
first responders! 

Muth Retires after Twenty 
Years of Service.  
 

Carolyn Muth served as Finance 
Director for the Board retiring as 
the Director of Internal 
Operations. She served as Interim 
Co-Executive Director as the 
Board searched for a new 
Executive Director.  
  
Carolyn served as a member of 
the Finance Committee for the 
Ohio Association of County 
Behavioral Health Authorities 
where her knowledge and skills 
were shared with other Mental 
Health Boards throughout the 
State of Ohio. 
 

Carolyn played a vital role in 
many projects through the years. 
During her most recent years with 
the Board she worked as part of a 
team to transition from the state 
ran billing system (MACSIS), 
that was used for 14 years, to the 
new Board ran billing system 
(GOSH). She served as Richland 
County’s lead on the development 
of GOSH and was instrumental in 
implementing GOSH contracts in 
multiple Ohio counties.  
 

Executive Director Joe Trolian 
said, “the Board will miss 
Carolyn’s institutional knowledge 
that came from her years of 
longevity working in the 
Behavioral Health System”. 
 

The staff of the Board wishes 
Carolyn the happiest of 
retirements! 
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 Mental Health Addiction Services 

Adult 3579 2843 

Children 2511 448 

Total 6090 3291 
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